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I urge all lawmakers and Oregonians to oppose this effort.  The increasing costs of 

living is already hurting Oregonians and putting up a taller barrier to Oregonians in 

being able to afford to purchase or access housing.  Lack of revenue is not the 

problem.  The problem is mismanagement of tax revenue that Oregon already 

receives. 


